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• Blended classes meet face to face 12:30 – 2:30 pm 

Wednesday 
7 

• Fire drill at 1:30 pm (even divisions) and at 2:00 pm (odd divisions) 
 

Thursday 
8 

• Blended classes meet face to face 12:30 – 2:30 pm 

Friday 
9 

 

Announcements  
 

Fire Drill 
• Again this year, we will be conducting emergency drills at Hazelgrove, including fire, 

earthquake, hold and secure and lockdown drills. These drills will help students to get 
familiar with school and district emergency procedures. We will inform parents and provide 
information beforehand in the “Week at a Glance”.  

• On Wednesday this week we will be having our first of five fire drills this year. In order to 
maintain physical distance rules, the drill for students in even number divisions will take 
place at 1:30 pm, with those in odd number divisions participating at 2:00 pm. Students will 
hear an alarm, evacuate the building and assemble quietly with their class on our grass fields 
two metres apart from other classes. The drills should each take about 15 minutes in total.  

 
Epi Pens and Allergies 
• If your child needs an EpiPen please make sure you have dropped it off at our office and it is 

not expired.  
• If your child has an existing or new allergy and our office has not been informed, please 

come in and fill out a medical form which provides us with important information. Also, 
please inform your child’s teacher about the allergy. 

• A reminder that Hazelgrove is a nut aware school and peanut and tree nut food items should 
not be brought to school.  

 
Sharing Food and Hot Lunch 
• Due to COVID 19 safety measures students will unfortunately not be able to share food or 

bring in birthday treats for their classmates this year. In addition, PAC will not be sponsoring 
a hot lunch program this year.  

 

Open House and Meet the Teacher 
~ As we cannot receive guests into our school due to 

Covid safety protocals, we unfortunately had to 
cancel our Open House this year. We have asked 
teachers to post on FreshGrade or email out pictures 
of their classrooms and student work areas. 

~ On October 27, we will have an early dismissal at 
1:30 pm. Teachers will be using the remainder of this 
afternoon (and other times at the end of the month) 
to conference with parents, either through a detailed 
email or phone call, a multi-media presentation or an 
online meeting. Teachers will be sending home more 
information in the weeks to come.  

“How wonderful it is that nobody need wait a 
single moment before starting to improve the 
world.”         ~ Anne Frank 

 
            

 

 


